
Oregon GCSA 

Scholarship Committee 

P.O. Box 1556 

Oregon City, OR 97045 

 

Dear Members of the Oregon GCSA, 

 

I am writing on behalf of Chris Bacon who is applying for the PACE Course Series Scholarship. 

 

Chris is currently working his second season here at Tetherow Golf Club.  As a seasonal employee, 
Chris is responsible for many of the essential duties in preparing the golf course for member play.  
His ability to adapt and train new employees has certainly proven to be a great asset for our team.  
Chris has shown a great deal of maturity in such a short time and now is very respected amongst 
his peers.   

Just in the past month, Chris has been promoted to a full-time, year-round employee, with the plan 
on becoming our Spray Technician this winter.  Over the past year, Chris’s attitude and work ethic 
has changed and he is eager to continue to learn more about the golf course maintenance industry.  
He is constantly asking all the right questions and striving to be successful in this industry.  His 
continued desire to learn about the turfgrass industry is why I feel he would be a great candidate for 
this scholarship.  His hard work ethic and determination will certainly provide him with a very bright 
future and by receiving this scholarship, his career path will be endless. 

 

Sincerely,  

Corey Beelke 

Tetherow Golf Club. 


